
 

 
 
My Ref: JRS   Date: 23 November 2022 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
In accordance with the DfE’s School Admissions Code 2021, Cannock Chase High 
School wishes to hear your views on its proposed admission arrangements for 2024/2025.  
 
We are not proposing to make any changes to the arrangements. However, your opinions 
are important to us, and we are keen to receive your comments on the arrangements before 
they are formally approved.  
 
The consultation will close on 4th January. 
 
A full copy of the proposed admission arrangements are available on the school website and 
can be access via the following link: Admissions Policy 2024-25  
  
Any comments should be sent to Mrs J Simpson, Cannock Chase High School, Hednesford 
Road, Cannock, WS11 1JT j.simpson@cannockchase-high.staffs.sch.uk   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Simpson  
Deputy Headteacher  

 

https://www.cannockchasehigh.com/ckfinder/userfiles/files/CCHS%20Documents/Policies/Admissions%20Policy%202024-25%20November%202022%20JRS.pdf
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